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Mr. Richard I. Wevodau Li‘“”"**——w-_.______
Administrative Aide, Maintenance Craft T e——
American Postal Workers Union, AFL~-CIO

817 - 14th Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20005

Re: APWU Local - Amarillo Branch
Amarillo, TX
A-S-1382 (135) /D-67
APWU - 1666

Dear Mr. Wevodau:

On Decamber 4, 1972, we met with you to discuss the above
captioned grievance at the fourth step of our contractual
~grievance procedure.

The matters presented by you concerning this grievance, as
well as the applicable contractual provisions, have been
reviewed and given careful consideration. As a result of
this review, it is the decision of the Postal Service that
the monthly fire extinguisher inspections, now being per-
formed by Supervision, should be performed by the MPE
personnel who formerly performed the work.

Sincerely,

Cz;;[uu:£Z<E;}ﬁiiz

Andrew A. Pettis
Labor Relations Department



